

Water Resources Department

725 Summer St NE, Suite A Salem, OR 97301 (503) 986-0900 Fax (503) 986-0904

Thank You

August 12, 2019

VIA E-MAIL

The Freshwater Trust (TFT) 700 SW Taylor Street, Suite 200 Portland, Oregon 97205

Dear Rob:

Thank you for participating in the Short-Term Instream Leasing Program. The Department would like to express appreciation for your participation in this program and cooperation in helping to improve streamflows for fish and aquatic life.

Enclosed is a copy of final order approving instream lease application IL-1755. If you have any questions, please call me at (503) 986-0884.

Sincerely,

c:

Sarah Henderson

Transfer and Conservation Section

tacy H Rullips

Greg Silbernagel, Watermaster District 5 (via e-mail)

Walla Walla Irrigation. District, Co-Lessor (via email at Teresa@wwriver.com)

File IL-1755